[bookmark: _GoBack]Department of Management Studies & MBASA organized Awareness Programme on ‘Cleanliness and Single use Plastic Ban’ in the campus. Students gave information about ‘how plastic as a toxic pollutant is damaging the healthy environment and we should support to phase out its use. Pledge was administered by Principal, Vice-Principal, faculties and students to support phasing out of single use plastic.
